The Ladies Of Ivy Cottage Tales From Ivy Hill
Thank you utterly much for downloading the ladies of ivy cottage tales from ivy
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their favorite books past this the ladies of ivy cottage tales from ivy hill,
but stop taking place in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine ebook considering a cup of coffee in the afternoon,
otherwise they juggled taking into consideration some harmful virus inside
their computer. the ladies of ivy cottage tales from ivy hill is to hand in our
digital library an online entry to it is set as public thus you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in fused countries, allowing you to get
the most less latency epoch to download any of our books in the manner of this
one. Merely said, the the ladies of ivy cottage tales from ivy hill is
universally compatible later than any devices to read.
Aunt Ivy's Cottage Kristin Harper 2022-01-25 Clearing out the attic, Zoey opens
the carved trunk and smiles as she picks up the small, leather-bound diary
hiding inside. Curious, she leafs through the pages, and realises this will
change everything... All Zoey's happiest childhood memories are of her greataunt Ivy's rickety cottage on Dune Island, snuggling up with hot chocolate and
hearing Ivy's stories about being married to a sea captain. Now, heartbroken
from a breakup, Zoey escapes back to the island, but is shocked to find her
elderly aunt's spark fading. Worse, her cousin--next in line to inherit the
house--is pushing Ivy to move into a nursing home. With the family clashing
over what's best for Ivy, Zoey is surprised when Nick, a local carpenter and
Ivy's neighbor, takes her side. As Zoey finds comfort in his sea-blue eyes and
warm laugh, the two grow close. Together, they make a discovery in the attic
that links the family to the mysterious and reclusive local lighthouse
keeper... Now Zoey has a heartbreaking choice to make. Nick's urging her to
share the discovery, which could keep Ivy in the house she's loved her whole
life... but when Zoey learns that Nick and her cousin go way back, she
questions if the man she's starting to have feelings for really has Ivy's best
interests at heart. Will dredging up this old secret destroy the peace and
happiness of Ivy's final years--and tear this family apart for good?
The Lost Twin Sophie Cleverly 2016-05-03 When shy Ivy's troublemaking twin
Scarlet vanishes from Rookwood boarding school, Ivy is invited to "take her
place." But when Ivy arrives, she discovers the school's true intention; she
has to pretend to be Scarlet. Ivy must think like Scarlet, act like Scarlet,
become Scarlet. What on earth happened to the real Scarlet, and why is the
school trying to keep it a secret? Luckily for Ivy, Scarlet isn't about to
disappear without a fight. She's left pieces of her journal carefully hidden
all over the school for Ivy to find. Ivy's going to figure out what happened to
Scarlet. She's got to. But the staff of Rookwood is always watching, and
they'll do anything to keep their secrets buried... Scarlet and Ivy Series: The
Lost Twin (Book 1) The Whispers in the Walls (Book 2) The Dance in the Dark
(Book 3)
The Innkeeper of Ivy Hill (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #1) Julie Klassen
2016-12-06 First Series from Bestselling Author Julie Klassen! The lifeblood of
the Wiltshire village of Ivy Hill is its coaching inn, The Bell. But when the
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innkeeper dies suddenly, his genteel wife, Jane Bell, becomes the reluctant
owner. Jane has no notion of how to run a business. However, with the town's
livelihood at stake and a large loan due, she must find a way to bring new life
to the inn. Despite their strained relationship, Jane turns to her resentful
mother-in-law, Thora, for help. Formerly mistress of The Bell, Thora is
struggling to find her place in the world. As she and Jane work together, they
form a measure of trust, and Thora's wounded heart begins to heal. When she
encounters two men from her past, she sees them--and her future--in a different
light. With pressure mounting from the bank, Jane employs innovative methods to
turn the inn around, and puzzles over the intentions of several men who seem to
have a vested interest in the place. Will her efforts be enough to save The
Bell? And will Thora embrace the possibility of a second chance at love?
The Bridge to Belle Island Julie Klassen 2019-12-03 After a humiliating
mistake, lawyer Benjamin Booker resolves to never again trust a beautiful
woman. When an old friend is killed, the senior partner isn't satisfied with
Bow Street's efforts and asks Benjamin to investigate. Eager to leave London
for a while, Benjamin agrees. Evidence takes him to a remote island on the
Thames, a world unto itself, shrouded in mist and mystery. Soon he finds
himself falling for the main suspect--a woman who claims not to have left the
island in ten years. But should he trust her? On Belle Island, Isabelle feels
safe and leads a productive life, but fear keeps her trapped there. When Mr.
Booker arrives with news of her trustee's murder in London, Isabelle is
stunned. She has not left the island, yet she has a recurring dream about the
man's death. Or is it a memory? She had been furious with him, but she never
intended . . . this. When a second person dies and evidence shockingly points
to her, Isabelle doesn't know who to trust: the attractive lawyer or the
admirer and friends who assemble on the island, each with grudges against the
victim. Can she even trust her own mind? While they search for the truth,
secrets come to light and danger comes calling.
A Surrendered Heart (The Broadmoor Legacy Book #3) Tracie Peterson 2009-08-01
When cholera strikes Rochester, NY, most of the members of the Broadmoor family
flee to their castle home in the Thousand Islands. But Amanda Broadmoor
resolves to remain in Rochester to help control the spread of the dreaded
disease. However, much more than Amanda's health hangs in the balance.
Mishandling of the family fortune threatens to leave the Broadmoor family
penniless and scorned by society unless Amanda is willing to sacrifice her
future. Will she be forced to marry a man she disdains in order to save the
Broadmoor legacy?
White Ivy Susie Yang 2020-11-03 “A truly addictive read” (Glamour) about how a
young woman’s crush on a privileged former classmate becomes a story of love,
lies, and dark obsession, offering stark insights into the immigrant
experience, as it hurtles to its electrifying ending in this “twisty,
unputdownable, psychological thriller” (People). Ivy Lin is a thief and a
liar—but you’d never know it by looking at her. Raised outside of Boston, Ivy’s
immigrant grandmother relies on Ivy’s mild appearance for cover as she teaches
her granddaughter how to pilfer items from yard sales and second-hand shops.
Thieving allows Ivy to accumulate the trappings of a suburban teen—and, most
importantly, to attract the attention of Gideon Speyer, the golden boy of a
wealthy political family. But when Ivy’s mother discovers her trespasses,
punishment is swift and Ivy is sent to China, and her dream instantly
evaporates. Years later, Ivy has grown into a poised yet restless young woman,
haunted by her conflicting feelings about her upbringing and her family. Back
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in Boston, when Ivy bumps into Sylvia Speyer, Gideon’s sister, a reconnection
with Gideon seems not only inevitable—it feels like fate. Slowly, Ivy sinks her
claws into Gideon and the entire Speyer clan by attending fancy dinners, and
weekend getaways to the cape. But just as Ivy is about to have everything she’s
ever wanted, a ghost from her past resurfaces, threatening the nearly perfect
life she’s worked so hard to build. Filled with surprising twists and a nuanced
exploration of class and race, White Ivy is a “highly entertaining,” (The
Washington Post) “propulsive debut” (San Francisco Chronicle) that offers a
glimpse into the dark side of a woman who yearns for success at any cost.
The Painter's Daughter Julie Klassen 2015-11-24 Julie Klassen Is the Gold
Standard for Inspirational Regency Fiction Sophie Dupont, daughter of a
portrait painter, assists her father in his studio, keeping her own artwork out
of sight. She often walks the cliffside path along the north Devon coast,
popular with artists and poets. It's where she met the handsome Wesley
Overtree, the first man to tell her she's beautiful. Captain Stephen Overtree
is accustomed to taking on his brother's neglected duties. Home on leave, he's
sent to find Wesley. Knowing his brother rented a cottage from a fellow
painter, he travels to Devonshire and meets Miss Dupont, the painter's
daughter. He's startled to recognize her from a miniature portrait he carries
with him--one of Wesley's discarded works. But his happiness plummets when he
realizes Wesley has left her with child and sailed away to Italy in search of a
new muse. Wanting to do something worthwhile with his life, Stephen proposes to
Sophie. He does not offer love, or even a future together, but he can save her
from scandal. If he dies in battle, as he believes he will, she'll be a
respectable widow with the protection of his family. Desperate for a way to
escape her predicament, Sophie agrees to marry a stranger and travel to his
family's estate. But at Overtree Hall, her problems are just beginning. Will
she regret marrying Captain Overtree when a repentant Wesley returns? Or will
she find herself torn between the father of her child and her growing affection
for the husband she barely knows?
The Ladies of Ivy Cottage Julie Klassen 2017 Living at Ivy Cottage,
impoverished gentlewoman Rachel Ashford is determined to earn her own
livelihood. She opens a subscription library with the many books she has
inherited or acquired through donations, then discovers two mysteries hidden
among them. The man who once broke her heart helps her search for clues, but
will both find more than they bargained for? Her hostess, Mercy Grove stays
busy managing her girls' school. When several men take an interest in Ivy
Cottage, she assumes pretty Miss Ashford is the cause.
The Silent Governess Julie Klassen 2009 Fleeing her home after believing
herself guilty of a crime, Olivia Keene stumbles upon the grand estate of Lord
Bradley, who gives her a post to confine her lest she reveal a dark secret of
his.
The Moorland Cottage Elizabeth Gaskell 2020-07-28 Reproduction of the original:
The Moorland Cottage by Elizabeth Gaskell
Cottage at Rosella Cove, The Sandie Docker 2019-01-08 Why had the house stayed
empty so long? Why had it never been sold? LOST Nicole has left her city life
for the sleepy town of Rosella Cove, renting the old cottage by the water. She
plans to keep to herself - but when she uncovers a hidden box of wartime love
letters, she realises she's not the first person living in this cottage to hide
secrets and pain. FOUND Ivy's quiet life in Rosella Cove is tainted by the
the-ladies-of-ivy-cottage-tales-from-ivy-hill

3/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 5, 2022 by guest

events of World War II, with ramifications felt for many years to come. But one
night a drifter appears and changes everything. Perhaps his is the soul she's
meant to save. FORGOTTEN Charlie is too afraid of his past to form any lasting
ties in the cove. He knows he must make amends for his tragic deeds long ago,
but he can't do it alone. Maybe the new tenant in the cottage will help him
fulfil a promise and find the redemption he isn't sure he deserves. Welcome to
the cottage at Rosella Cove, where three damaged souls meet and have the chance
to rewrite their futures. 'The best of the best of heart-wrenching yarns...'
Woman's Day
A Haven on Orchard Lane Lawana Blackwell 2016-06-07 Much-Loved Lawana Blackwell
Delivers Another Charming Victorian-Era Tale In difficult circumstances,
Charlotte Ward, once a famed stage actress, tries to restart her career--only
to experience disaster. Against her better judgment, her estranged daughter,
Rosalind, comes to her mother's rescue and moves her to a quiet English coastal
village. Charlotte is grateful to get to know Rosalind after years apart. As
one who has regrets about her own romantic past, it's a joy for Charlotte to
see love blossom for her daughter. For Rosalind, however, it's time away from
teaching--and now she must care for the mother who wasn't there for her. And
what could be more complicated than romance? Together, mother and daughter
discover that healing is best accomplished when they focus less on themselves
and more on the needs of others.
The Tale of Castle Cottage Susan Wittig Albert 2011-09-06 The latest in the
Cottage Tales series-starring Miss Potter herself! It's the heart of summer in
1913, and Beatrix is eager to marry her fiancé, solicitor William Heelis. But
there are a few obstacles blocking the happy couple's path to the altar, like
the troubled remodeling of Castle Cottage-Will and Beatrix's future home...
Shadows of Swanford Abbey Julie Klassen 2021-12-07 Agatha Christie meets Jane
Austen in this atmospheric Regency tale brimming with mystery, intrigue, and
romance. When Miss Rebecca Lane returns to her home village after a few years
away, her brother begs for a favor: go to nearby Swanford Abbey and deliver his
manuscript to an author staying there who could help him get published. Feeling
responsible for her brother's desperate state, she reluctantly agrees. The
medieval monastery turned grand hotel is rumored to be haunted. Once there,
Rebecca begins noticing strange things, including a figure in a hooded black
gown gliding silently through the abbey's cloisters. For all its renovations
and veneer of luxury, the ancient foundations seem to echo with whispers of the
past--including her own. For there she encounters Sir Frederick--magistrate,
widower, and former neighbor--who long ago broke her heart. When the famous
author is found murdered in the abbey, Sir Frederick begins questioning staff
and guests and quickly discovers that several people held grudges against the
man, including Miss Lane and her brother. Haunted by a painful betrayal in his
past, Sir Frederick searches for answers but is torn between his growing
feelings for Rebecca and his pursuit of the truth. For Miss Lane is clearly
hiding something. . . .
Evelina's Garden Mary Eleanor Wilkins Freeman 1899
Christmas at Carnton Tamera Alexander 2017-10-03 “This tender love
between two wounded people whom God brings together for healing is
readers will enjoy anytime—but especially at Christmas!” —Francine
York Times bestselling author of Redeeming Love and A Voice in the
war and the fading dream of the Confederacy, a wounded soldier and
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widow discover the true meaning of Christmas—and sacrificial love. Recently
widowed, Aletta Prescott struggles to hold life together for herself and her
six-year-old son. With the bank threatening to evict them, she discovers an
advertisement for the Women’s Relief Society auction and applies for a
position—only to discover it’s been filled. Then a chance meeting with a
wounded soldier offers another opportunity—and friendship. But can Aletta trust
this man? Captain Jake Winston, a revered Confederate sharpshooter, suffered a
head wound at the Battle of Chickamauga. When doctors deliver their diagnosis,
Jake fears losing not only his greatest skill but his very identity. As he
heals, Jake is ordered to assist with a local Women’s Relief Society auction.
He respectfully objects. Kowtowing to a bunch of “crinolines” isn’t his idea of
soldiering. But orders are orders, and he soon discovers this group of
ladies—one, in particular—is far more than he bargained for. Set against the
backdrop and history of the Carnton Plantation in Franklin, Tennessee,
Christmas at Carnton is a story of hope renewed and faith restored at
Christmas.
The Secret of Pembrooke Park Julie Klassen 2014-11-25 Praise for Julie Klassen
"A remarkable tale with many unpredictable twists and turns."--CBA
Retailers+Resources "A treat for [readers] who want their historical romances
served up with a generous dash of mystery."--Booklist "[Klassen's] work appeals
to all who seek a riveting Regency romance."--RT Book Reviews Abigail Foster is
the practical daughter. She fears she will end up a spinster, especially as she
has little dowry, and the one man she thought might marry her seems to have
fallen for her younger, prettier sister. Facing financial ruin, Abigail and her
father search for more affordable lodgings, until a strange solicitor arrives
with an astounding offer: the use of a distant manor house abandoned for
eighteen years. The Fosters journey to imposing Pembrooke Park and are startled
to find it entombed as it was abruptly left: tea cups encrusted with dry tea,
moth-eaten clothes in wardrobes, a doll's house left mid-play... The handsome
local curate welcomes them, but though he and his family seem acquainted with
the manor's past, the only information they offer is a stern warning: Beware
trespassers drawn by rumors that Pembrooke Park contains a secret room filled
with treasure. This catches Abigail's attention. Hoping to restore her family's
finances--and her dowry--Abigail looks for this supposed treasure. But eerie
sounds at night and footprints in the dust reveal she isn't the only one
secretly searching the house. Then Abigail begins receiving anonymous letters,
containing clues about the hidden room and startling discoveries about the
past. As old friends and new foes come calling at Pembrooke Park, secrets come
to light. Will Abigail find the treasure and love she seeks...or very real
danger?
Lady Maybe Julie Klassen 2015-07-07 In this novel by the three-time Christy
Award-winning author of The Maid of Fairbourne Hall, a woman’s startling
secrets lead her into unexpected danger and romance in Regency England… One
final cry…“God almighty, help us!” and suddenly her world shifted violently,
until a blinding collision scattered her mind and shook her bones. Then, the
pain. The freezing water. And as all sensation drifted away, a hand reached for
hers, before all faded into darkness… Now she has awakened as though from some
strange, suffocating dream in a warm and welcoming room she has never seen
before, and tended to by kind, unfamiliar faces. But not all has been swept
away. She recalls fragments of the accident. She remembers a baby. And a ring
on her finger reminds her of a lie. But most of all, there is a secret. And in
this house of strangers she can trust no one but herself to keep it.
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This Side of Paradise F. Scott Fitzgerald 2012-03-12 Definitive novel of the
"Lost Generation" focuses on the coming of age of Amory Blaine, a handsome,
wealthy Princeton student. Fitzgerald's first novel and an immediate,
spectacular success. Note.
The Ladies of Ivy Cottage (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #2) Julie Klassen
2017-12-05 New from the Top Author of Inspirational Regency Romance Return to
Ivy Hill in The Ladies of Ivy Cottage as friendships deepen, romances blossom,
and mysteries unfold. Living with the two Miss Groves in Ivy Cottage,
impoverished gentlewoman Rachel Ashford is determined to earn her own
livelihood . . . somehow. When the village women encourage her to open a
subscription library with the many books she has inherited or acquired through
donations, Rachel discovers two mysteries hidden among them. A man who once
broke her heart helps her search for clues, but will both find more than they
bargained for? Rachel's friend and hostess, Mercy Grove, has given up thoughts
of suitors and fills her days managing her girls' school. So when several men
take an interest in Ivy Cottage, she assumes pretty Miss Ashford is the cause.
Exactly what--or who--has captured each man's attention? The truth may surprise
them all. Meanwhile, life has improved at the coaching inn and Jane Bell is
ready to put grief behind her. Now if only the man she misses would return--but
where is he? As the women of Ivy Hill search for answers about the past and
hope for the future, might they find love along the way?
A Stranger for Christmas Carol Lynn Pearson 2003-08-01 Ask librarian for help
in locating.
Butterfly Cottage Carrie Fancett Pagels 2021-05 Blurb: Three generations of
women unexpectedly head out to the family's cottage at the Straits of Mackinac
for a small-town Michigan summer together. Each has her own journey to pursue
during this short respite time from "normal" life. One of them has a secret
that will change all of their lives. Can she make this one special summer to
remember or will all be devastated? Faith for family and friends will be
tested, with some finally able to put the past behind them and begin anew.
The Village Caroline Mitchell 2022-01-25 From the bestselling author of the DI
Amy Winter series comes a thriller about a shocking disappearance--and the
village that has conspired to keep the truth buried. Ten years ago, the Harper
family disappeared. Their deserted cottage was left with the water running, the
television playing cartoons, the oven ready for baking. The doors were locked
from the inside. Overnight, the sleepy village of Nighbrook became notorious as
the scene of the unsolved mystery of the decade, an epicentre for ghoulish
media speculation. For crime journalist Naomi, solving the case has turned into
an obsession. So now, with Ivy Cottage finally listed for sale, it's her chance
to mount an investigation like no other. And her husband and stepdaughter don't
really need to know what happened in their new home... do they? But Nighbrook
isn't quite the village she expected. No one wants to talk to her. No one will
answer her questions. And as she becomes increasingly uneasy, it's clear that
the villagers are hiding something--that there is something very dark at the
heart of this rural idyll. And the deeper she digs, the more it seems her
investigation could be more dangerous than she ever imagined... In raking up
the secrets of the past, has she made her own family the next target?
Forever My Own (Ladies of the Lake) Tracie Peterson 2021-07-06 In 1871, Kirstin
Hallberg arrives in Duluth, Minnesota, to find the city council intent on
building a canal and ensuring the city's rise to greatness. She's come to care
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for her elderly grandmother Lena Segerson only to discover Lena very full of
life and full of secrets. For when Kirstin opens their front door one day, she
finds the brother she long thought dead on the other side. Domar begs his
sister to say nothing to their parents, viewing their grief as payment for
falsely accusing him of bad behavior years prior and driving him from their
Swedish village. Caught between her brother's wishes and the chance to ease her
family's pain, Kirstin doesn't know which decision is right. When Domar's
friend Ilian is hurt in an accident, Kirstin and her grandmother volunteer to
care for him. Ilian struggles with his own bitterness toward his estranged
father, heightened by his injured leg. He can now never return to logging, but
the only other thing he really knows and enjoys is making Mackinaw boats--but
that would force him to seek his father's help. As he recovers, a natural
attraction starts between Ilian and Kirstin, but both are dealing with problems
without easy answers. With no clear way forward, can love ever thrive and the
past be forgiven?
An Ivy Hill Christmas Julie Klassen 2020-09-01 Richard Brockwell, the younger
son of Ivy Hill's most prominent family, hasn't been home for Christmas in
years. He prefers to live in the London townhouse, far away from Brockwell
Court, the old family secret that haunts him, and the shadows of his past
mistakes. But then his mother threatens to stop funding his carefree life-unless he comes home for Christmas. Out of options, he sets out for Ivy Hill,
planning to be back on a coach bound for London and his unencumbered bachelor
life as soon as the festivities are over. But Christmas in the country presents
unforeseen surprises, including encounters with an orphaned apprentice, the
first love he disappointed years ago, and Arabella Awdry, a young lady who is
far more appealing than he recalled . . . and determined to have nothing to do
with him. Will Christmastime in Ivy Hill, with its village charm, kissing
boughs, joyous songs, and divine hope, work its magic in his heart . . . and
hers as well?
Midnight at the Blackbird Cafe Heather Webber 2019-07-16 THE USA TODAY
BESTSELLER Heather Webber's Midnight at the Blackbird Cafe is a captivating
blend of magical realism, heartwarming romance, and small-town Southern charm.
Nestled in the mountain shadows of Alabama lies the little town of Wicklow. It
is here that Anna Kate has returned to bury her beloved Granny Zee, owner of
the Blackbird Café. It was supposed to be a quick trip to close the café and
settle her grandmother’s estate, but despite her best intentions to avoid
forming ties or even getting to know her father’s side of the family, Anna Kate
finds herself inexplicably drawn to the quirky Southern town her mother ran
away from so many years ago, and the mysterious blackbird pie everybody can’t
stop talking about. As the truth about her past slowly becomes clear, Anna Kate
will need to decide if this lone blackbird will finally be able to take her
broken wings and fly. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Coral Cottage Jan Moran 2020-07-28
The Secret Garden Hodgson B.F. «Таинственный сад» – любимая классика для
читателей всех возрастов, жемчужина творчества Фрэнсис Ходжсон Бернетт, роман о
заново открытой радости жизни и магии силы. Мэри Леннокс, жестокое и
испорченное дитя высшего света, потеряв родителей в Индии, возвращается в
Англию, на воспитание к дяде-затворнику в его поместье. Однако дядя находится в
постоянных отъездах, и Мэри начинает исследовать округу, в ходе чего делает
много открытий, в том числе находит удивительный маленький сад, огороженный
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стеной, вход в который почему-то запрещен. Отыскав ключ и потайную дверцу,
девочка попадает внутрь. Но чьи тайны хранит этот загадочный садик? И нужно ли
знать то, что находится под запретом?.. Впрочем, это не единственный секрет в
поместье...
The Stationmaster's Cottage Phillipa Nefri Clark 2017-02-14 Christie is happy
in her life... or so she tells herself. Despite a tragic childhood, she has
built a satisfying career and loves her city apartment. But deep down she
yearns for a simpler life. Family. A garden. And a place to heal her heart. The
decision to attend a funeral in a town she's never heard of throws her safe
world into disarray, exposing the cracks in her life. As she deals with the
fallout, Christie moves into a rundown cottage she's inherited and there, makes
a discovery. Fifty years ago, a heartbroken young artist waited each dawn on a
jetty for his true love to return. And each night, he wrote her a love letter.
What Christie uncovers will change her life forever. This is a beautiful tale
of love - sometimes lost, sometimes found and sometimes both. This is also a
book with a mystery to solve which keeps your interest in the story. The author
did an amazing job writing this book. The characters were well developed, the
story was unique, and the descriptions helped you to feel the emotions, smell
the scents, and visualize the persons, places and objects. I highly recommend
this book if you enjoy romance with a bit of mystery and a HEA. Karen Thurmer.
Recommended reading order: The Stationmaster's Cottage Jasmine Sea The Secrets
of Palmerston House The Christmas Key
The Librarian of Boone's Hollow Kim Vogel Sawyer 2020 "Traveling librarian
ventures into the mining towns of Kentucky on horseback and rediscovers her
passions in this powerful novel from the best-selling author of A Silken
Thread"-Rose Cottage Mary Stewart 2011-05-26 'Vivid, enthralling, absolutely first
class' Daily Mail Summer, 1947. Kate Herrick, widowed in the war, returns to
Rose Cottage, her childhood home, to retrieve a few family papers before the
house is sold. But Rose Cottage is not the idyllic paradise she remembers from
her childhood. The papers themselves are missing, and neighbours tell stories
of night-time prowlers. Kate discovers that the long shadow of an old secret
lies over the house, and in bringing Rose Cottage into the light she will
finally be forced to confront the truth of her own past. Beyond the weedy
garden with its riot of rose bushes, nothing had changed. The beck, wide here
and quiet, slid past below the bridge. Willows and wild roses, cuckoo pint and
king cups, and a wood pigeon crooning in the elms. And someone crossing the
bridge to approach the garden gate. Someone I knew well... Mary Stewart's last
novel, Rose Cottage is a classic of her writing. Featuring a sparky heroine, an
exceptional eye for detail, romance, intrigue and the gentle promise of a
bright future, Rose Cottage is a must-read for all fans... and everyone who
loves a good story beautifully told. 'There are few to equal Mary Stewart'
Daily Telegraph 'A comfortable chair and a Mary Stewart: total heaven. I'd
rather read her than most other authors' Harriet Evans
The Girl in the Gatehouse Julie Klassen 2011-01-01 Miss Mariah Aubrey, banished
after a scandal, hides herself away in a long-abandoned gatehouse on the far
edge of a distant relative's estate. There, she supports herself and her loyal
servant the only way she knows how--by writing novels in secret. Captain
Matthew Bryant, returning to England successful and wealthy after the
Napoleonic wars, leases an impressive estate from a cash-poor nobleman,
determined to show the society beauty who once rejected him what a colossal
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mistake she made. When he discovers an old gatehouse on the property, he is
immediately intrigued by its striking young inhabitant and sets out to uncover
her identity, and her past. But the more he learns about her, the more he
realizes he must distance himself. Falling in love with an outcast would ruin
his well-laid plans. The old gatehouse holds secrets of its own. Can Mariah and
Captain Bryant uncover them before the cunning heir to the estate buries them
forever?
Endless Mercy (The Treasures of Nome Book #2) Tracie Peterson 2021-01-05
Madysen Powell has always been a forgiving person, but when her supposedly dead
father shows up in Nome, Alaska, her gift for forgiveness is tested. With the
recent loss of her mother, she searches for answers, leaning on Granny
Beaufort, a neighbor in town, who listens with a kind heart. Still, Madysen is
restless and dreams of performing her music around the world. The arrival of a
traveling show could prove just the chance she needs, and the manager promises
more than she ever dreamed. Daniel Beaufort arrives in Nome, searching for his
own answers after the gold rush leaves him with only empty pockets. Still angry
about the death of his loved ones, he longs to start fresh but doesn't have
high hopes until he ends up helping at the Powell dairy making cheese. Drawn to
the beautiful redhead with big dreams, will deceptions from the past tear apart
any hope for the future?
The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu 2013-02-06 In the eleventh century Murasaki
Shikibu, a lady in the Heian court of Japan, wrote the world's first novel. But
The Tale of Genji is no mere artifact. It is, rather, a lively and
astonishingly nuanced portrait of a refined society where every dalliance is an
act of political consequence, a play of characters whose inner lives are as
rich and changeable as those imagined by Proust. Chief of these is "the shining
Genji," the son of the emperor and a man whose passionate impulses create great
turmoil in his world and very nearly destroy him. This edition, recognized as
the finest version in English, contains a dozen chapters from early in the
book, carefully chosen by the translator, Edward G. Seidensticker, with an
introduction explaining the selection. It is illustrated throughout with
woodcuts from a seventeenth-century edition.
Lady of Milkweed Manor Julie Klassen 2008-01-01 The engaging and moving story
of a once-proper lady who finds herself in a most unexpected situation; a
romance set in Regency England.
The Cottage in the Woods Katherine Coville 2015-02-10 For fans of Shannon Hale,
Adam Gidwitz, and Michael Buckley comes a luminous new twist on a tale readers
only thought they knew. . . Once upon a time, there was a girl with golden
locks. But that’s just the beginning of this tale. The real story begins with a
bear. Ursula is a young she-bear who has come to work as a governess at the
Vaughn estate. Although she is eager to instruct her young charge, Teddy, she
is also frightened, especially when inexplicable things happen in the huge
house after dark. Ursula is sure she has heard footsteps in the hallways at
night, and that something is following her during her walks in the Enchanted
Forest. Then there is Mr. Bentley, a young bear also employed by Mr. Vaughn,
whose superior disposition is enough to drive Ursula to tears . . . and yet why
does he also make her heart race? As Ursula works to unravel the mysteries of
the Vaughn manor, she will have to be very, very careful. After all, true love,
justice, and a girl with golden locks are at stake. And in the Enchanted
Forest, not every fairy tale is destined for a happily ever after.
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The Spark of Love (Mesquite Springs Book #3) Amanda Cabot 2022-03-01 When a
spurned suitor threatens her, heiress Alexandra Tarkington flees New York for
Mesquite Springs in the Texas Hill Country, where her father is building a
hotel. But the happy reunion she envisions is not to be as her father insists
she return to New York. Instead, Alexandra carves out a niche for herself in
town, teaching schoolchildren to paint and enjoying the company of Gabe
Seymour, a delightful man she met on the stagecoach. But all is not as it
seems. Two men, each with his own agenda, have followed her to Mesquite
Springs. And Gabe is an investigator, searching for proof that her father is a
swindler. When a series of apparent accidents threaten her life, Alexandra and
Gabe will have to work together to discover the truth. And perhaps along the
way they will discover that the sparks of attraction they've felt from the
beginning are more than sparks--they're love. Bestselling author Amanda Cabot
invites you back to 1850s Texas for this exciting and heartwarming tale of
treachery, love, and learning to trust.
The Maid of Fairbourne Hall Julie Klassen 2012-01-01 Regency Romance and
Mystery from Bestselling Author Julie Klassen Pampered Margaret Macy flees
London in disguise to escape pressure to marry a dishonorable man. With no
money and nowhere else to go, she takes a position as a housemaid in the home
of Nathaniel Upchurch, a suitor she once rejected in hopes of winning his
dashing brother. Praying no one will recognize her, Margaret fumbles through
the first real work of her life. If she can last until her next birthday, she
will gain an inheritance from a spinster aunt--and sweet independence. But can
she remain hidden as a servant even when prying eyes visit Fairbourne Hall?
Observing both brothers as an "invisible" servant, Margaret learns she may have
misjudged Nathaniel. Is it too late to rekindle his admiration? And when one of
the family is nearly killed, Margaret alone discovers who was responsible.
Should she come forward, even at the risk of her reputation and perhaps her
life? And can she avoid an obvious trap meant to force her from hiding? On her
journey from wellborn lady to servant to uncertain future, Margaret must learn
to look past appearances and find the true meaning of "serve one another in
love."
The Bride of Ivy Green (Tales from Ivy Hill Book #3) Julie Klassen 2018-12-04
Much has happened in idyllic Ivy Hill in recent months, and while several
villagers have found new love and purpose, questions remain--and a few dearly
held dreams have yet to be fulfilled. Jane Bell is torn. Gabriel Locke is back
and has made his intentions clear. But Jane is reluctant to give up her inn and
destine another man to a childless marriage. Then someone she never expected to
see again returns to Ivy Hill. . . . Mercy Grove has lost her school and is
resigned to life as a spinster, especially as the man she admires seems out of
reach. Should she uproot herself from Ivy Cottage to become a governess for a
former pupil? Her decision will change more lives than her own. A secretive new
dressmaker arrives in the village, but the ladies soon suspect she isn't who
she claims to be. Will they oust the imposter, or help rescue her from a
dangerous predicament? In the meantime, everyone expects Miss Brockwell to
marry a titled gentleman, even though her heart is drawn to another. While the
people of Ivy Hill anticipate one wedding, an unexpected bride may surprise
them all. Don't miss this romantic, stirring conclusion to Tales from Ivy Hill.
The Nun's Priest's Tale Geoffrey Chaucer 1915
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